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Dlldl
Year 1 and 2 trip on the ‘Elsdale’ floating classroom - Date: Tuesday 21st April 2015
Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to be experiencing a new and very different trip with the Year 1 and 2 children this year. Elsdale Floating Classroom is an electric canal boat classroom operating on the Canals around Hillingdon and Uxbridge and a little beyond. It is an educational and community-based project funded by Heritage Lottery that offers the opportunity to experience the canal close up and learn all about its heritage and the natural environment.

School based sessions

The children’s fun starts in school on Monday 20th April with 2 sessions held within our classroom run by Groundwork, an environmental charity. School based sessions are cross-curriculum linked and cover the history of bricks and their use (focus on Victorian era), using drama to explore working conditions, investigating brick design and technology, and making traditional hand-made bricks.   

Trip on the Elsdale Floating Classroom

The trip on The Elsdale on Tuesday 21st April will discover the importance of canals to the brick industry.  Inside the Elsdale, the children will make mini foil boats, and test how well they float when a weight is added, e.g. paper clips or penny coins.  They will design paper plates with traditional canal boat art, and make a Victorian toy (Thaumatrope, which works through an optical illusion) to take home as well.
Mrs Churchman will be leading the visit and will be accompanied by members of staff plus additional volunteers who already support us in school and have CRB’s already in place.  

We will be travelling in a coach fitted with three point seat belts and expect to leave school as soon after 9am as possible and return before home time. The children will not need to bring their own booster seats. 
In order to cover the costs of both coach travel and insurance I am requesting a voluntary contribution of £10.50, however, if we do not receive enough funding to cover the cost of the trip there is a risk the trip would have to be cancelled. Please make cheques payable to Hughenden Primary School. 

On the day your child will need to wear school uniform. They will need to bring a packed lunch, as there won’t be any hot lunches available and a coat suitable for the weather that day. Please remember to apply sun cream and provide a hat for your child if the weather is likely to be hot.                                                                                                       

I am sure we are going to have a great day, but please be aware that if we have insufficient parental helpers or the visit is not financially viable due to lack of contributions then it will be cancelled.                                                                                    Please complete the attached form and return it to school with your voluntary contribution by Friday 17th April 2015.
 
Many thanks, 

Mrs Churchman and Mrs Accastello
Hughenden Primary School


Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley


High Wycombe, Bucks HP14 4LR


Telephone 01494 562501


Email � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@hughenden.bucks.sch.uk" ��office@hughenden.bucks.sch.uk�


        Website � HYPERLINK "http://www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk" �www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk�





_____________________________


Headteacher Sarah Leighton
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